
June, 2012

Happy Scrappers

This months meeting will be at Helen’s studio in Buna. 

July 14, 10 am.  The meeting will begin around 10:30.  Hosted     

               by Helen and Barbara Loden.  They will be supplying a baked         

            potato bar. Please bring salad and deserts to share.  Directions will

be             will be attached in a separate attachment.  

         1.  Carol Taylors Strada exchange has been moved to August.       

      Still time to do some if youd like.

         2.  July Guild meeting will be on a Saturday this month.  The         

      Happy Scrappers (Carol Taylor will be the speaker) will do a trunk           

      showing.  We will be showing our row quilts. Please bring to the               

       guild meeting your row quilt folded so that your name is on the row         

       that you started the quilt with.  This will make it easier for Carol.              

       Please plan on being there to help hold/fold the quilts.  Also if you           

       have a Happy Scrapper Project you would like to bring, please do.           

       She will use these as fillers to fill the 45 minute time slot they have          

      given her. 

Hostesses:

   Aug. Dawn, Winnie, and Lydia
              Sept. Ruby, Sue, and Laura
              Oct. Mickey and Joyce Saia
              Nov. Tammy, Gloria and Laurell
              Dec. PJ Broussard

              See yall at the meeting.
              Scrappily Yours
              PJ Brossard
             409-988- 1259 (cell)
             409-883-4162 (home
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